26th September 2007



Holiday Pay

Following the decision of the European Court of Justice on 16th March that the payment of holiday pay at the same time as, and in addition to payment of your weekly pay in advance of taking leave, is unlawful, it is our intention to change our method of paying holiday pay.

From Monday the 1st of October 2007 you will be entitled to be paid your holiday pay when you take holiday which you have accrued. Essentially the right to paid holiday is intended as a health and safety measure and you are encouraged to take your full entitlement of 4 weeks paid leave in a leave year. However if you do not take leave within a leave year then you will forfeit the right to paid leave for that year.

The calculation of holiday pay will continue to be at the rate of 10.17% (4 weeks holiday accrued over 48 weeks worked in a year) of every hour worked and you will only be paid such holiday pay as you have accrued by working. 
The difference is that in order to receive holiday pay you must request and be granted leave. Alternatively if you have accrued leave within a leave year and your contract with Oak Tree Recruitment is terminated within that leave year, either because you request a P45 or there is no further work available for you, you are entitled to claim your accrued holiday pay as a lump sum net of tax. 

For a breakdown on your entitlement please in the first instance email mailto:payroll@oaktreerecruitment.com
If you have any questions please contact Sunita.
Yours sincerely,

Sunita Ladwa
Recruitment Manager
